
Kawartha Lakes Accessibility Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 
January 17, 2019 

Excerpt from the Minutes of the Kawartha Lakes Accessibility Advisory Committee 
Meeting held on January 17, 2019: 

5. News/Updates from Working Groups, Staff and Council 

5.1 Accessibility Officer Update 

B. Condie provided an overview of the Million Dollar Makeover Initiative that is 

being led by the City's Economic Development Department. 

Currently the Million Dollar Makeover provides grants and loans to downtown 

businesses within the boundaries of the Downtown Revitalization areas. 

Accessibility improvements qualify for the loan program however they are 

not eligible for the grant program. 

KLAAC2019-003 

Moved By J. McLean 

Seconded By N. Price 

That funds be dedicated in the form of a grant to property owners for accessibility 

improvements in the Million Dollar Makeover program. 

Carried 


